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I am proud to be an Oregonian, in part because we ensure the right to vote for 

everyone with vote-by-mail. Taking that away is a huge step backward in terms of 

making voting accessible to everyone. For elderly people, those who live in rural 

settings, and the disabled, you would be taking away their opportunity to fulfill their 

rights in our democracy. Do NOT pass this bill! Thank you. 


